DEL MONTE PACIFIC TO ANNOUNCE SECOND QUARTER/FIRST
HALF 2012 RESULTS ON WEDNESDAY, 8 AUGUST 2012

Del Monte Pacific Limited will announce the Grouf'scond Quarter/First Half 2012 results on
Wednesday, 8 August 2012.

Online Access

The Press Release, Management Discussion and AnRlgport (MDA), and Powerpoint
Presentation will be posted amww.sgx.comafter market closes.

For enquiries, please contact Jennifer Luy at @4 0980 ofuy@delmontepacific.com




